371 Weslemkoon Lake Road GILMOUR, ON KOL 1W0

<u>clerk@tudorandcashel.com</u> www.tudorandcashel.com



LIBBY CLARKE, REEVE BERNICE CROCKER, CLERK-TREASURER 613-474-2583 (Phone) 613-474-0664 (Facsimile) 855-474-2583 (Toll Free Line)

TOWNSHIP OF TUDOR AND CASHEL

November 10, 2019 BY EMAIL ONLY TO: jastrologo@kingsville.ca

TOWN OF KINGSVILLE 2021 Division Road North KINGSVILLE, ON N9Y 2Y9

ATTN: JENNIFER ASTROLOGO

Dear Madam:

At the regular meeting of council held on November 05, 2019, council reviewed your letter dated October 25, 2019 in regards to local health care services. The following Resolution was adopted:

MOTION NO.: 2019-291

MOVED BY: NOREEN REILLY

SECONDED BY: ROY REEDS

vood accelled

RESOLVED, THAT Council supports the correspondence received from the Town of Kingsville in regards to calling upon the Ontario government to halt the closures of, mergers of, and cuts to our local health care services, as cited in the letter dated October 25, 2019 addressed to the Honourable Doug Ford.

CARRIED: Libby Clarke, Head of Council

Sincerely,

BERNICE CROCKER Clerk-Treasurer